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Question 

 

“Will the Chair provide an updated timetable for the delivery on the recommendations made by the 

Election Observers Mission in 2018?” 

 
 

Answer 

 

 

The recommendations made by the Election Observers Mission in 2018 were delivered through the 

electoral reforms approved by the States Assembly during the last term. The Committee's attention is now 

focussed on delivering the recommendations made in the latest Election Observers Mission Report 2022. 

The latest report makes 14 recommendations in total which are due to be discussed by the Committee 

before the end of the year. 

 

 

https://www.uk-cpa.org/media/4901/final-report-2022-jersey-eom.pdf

